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one more reason to apply for Free/Reduced meals in North 
Dakota Schools – Breakfast and Lunch are no charge for 
households up to 200% of the poverty line. Households 
must apply to qualify. 

Contact your local school district or NDDPI Child Nutrition & Food Distribution for 
more information. 


